Ground Rules for a Patient Participation Group.

Membership
· Members are required to declare any interest that may conflict with their role in the group.  If any member is unclear about conflicting interest, they should declare this and seek further guidance.

· It would be appreciated if members could commit to attending 50% of meetings as a minimum expectation.

· It would be useful if group members read all information that is given to them before the meeting and prepare any questions/issues they wish to raise.

· All group members must be willing to undertake work if asked by the PPG e.g. conducting a survey and to actively promote the group to other patients and non-members.
· If someone can no longer commit to the PPG, they must inform the Practice Manager or the Chair.

Manners

· Mobile phones - switch to Silent / turn off.

· Send apologies if you are unable to attend the meeting.
· Only one person to speak at a time.

· If someone is bad mannered/rude, they can be asked to leave the meeting.

· Try to be on time for the start of the meeting.

Meeting

· Everyone must respect confidentiality.  Sometimes we must decide not to write things down or tell other people about what we have heard.

· Meeting is not to talk about individuals or their care but general topics can be discussed.

· Treat each other with respect even if you do not agree with things that are being said.  Challenge respectfully and politely.

· All members of the group will be contacted in advance and invited to raise items to be placed on the agenda.

· Stick to the agenda.
· Try not to use abbreviations
· It is the Chairs responsibility to keep the meeting on track and on time.  

· There is no such thing as a silly question - please ask.
